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On July 1st 2003 Gloucester City Mission started as just
Mike Curtis and his rucksack. To mark our 18th birthday
I have put a copy of the newsletter Mike sent out on our
1st birthday on the next page. 
God has been so great to GCM over these past 18 years
and continues to enable us to go out to share His love in
so many ways with the people we work with. 
As an organisation we are very different, especially in
the size and scale of our work, but our key objective of
loving one another has not changed at all. 
We are grateful to all of our past and present staff, 
 volunteers and supporters for everything they have
done over the years.

Proverbs 9:11
For by me your days will be multiplied, and years will be
added to your life.

Psalm 91:11
For He will command His angels concerning you to
guard you in all your ways.

Numbers 6:24-26
The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make his
face to shine upon you and be gracious to you; the Lord
lift up his countenance upon you and give you peace.

Kevin Howie,  GCM General Manager

THESE EDITIONS OF THE NEWSLETTER ARE ONLY PRODUCED DIGITALLY, PLEASE
SHARE THEM WITH FRIENDS/FAMILY/CHURCH/WORK COLLEAGUES ETC

100 Days Together
We are participating in the 100 Days Together
Campaign that is being run across the city this
summer. It is a campaign to recognise some of the
great projects being run in Gloucester. You can
find out more on twitter with #100daystogether.

Civic Volunteer Awards
We have humbly received a pack of awards from
The City Council for all of the work that has been
done by our amazing volunteers and staff during
the Covid Pandemic. 

(ON JULY 1ST)



This was the newsletter that Mike sent out to celebrate our 1st
birthday back in 2004.

 To celebrate our 18th birthday we are trying to raise £1800 to help towards our Home Starter
Packs and to buy a small treat for our clients for that day. 

If you can help please donate via the links on page 4 or by visiting
www.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/GCM18

http://www.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/GCM18


 

Outreach Stories - Donna Adlington

"I have been blessed and very fortunate to have been a Gloucester City Mission volunteer for about 8
years now. Over those years, there have been many changes, and I've been privileged to meet some
wonderful people, (both fellow volunteers and street friends). Some of whom are sadly no longer with
us, but will always hold a special place in my heart.

It is a real blessing to reach out to those in need, both physically and spiritually, and to work alongside some
of the most genuine, and loving Christians you'd ever wish to meet, and at the end of the day, that's exactly
what we are called to do. Love! Without borders! Irrelevant of class, race, religion or any other differences,
and if there's anything that our street friends really need, it is to feel loved, valued and precious, and hopefully
to help them to learn to value themselves and see a teeny tiny glimpse of the love Jesus has for them
through us.
Another part of working alongside our street friends which I find so rewarding is signposting. Putting them in
touch with other agencies across Gloucester who are each responsible for different area's of care. There's
nothing quite like hearing the news that someone has found a home or job, got good veterinary care for their
dog, or entered a rehabilitation facility.
But before I downplay the food provision element of outreach, one of my fondest memories is of a guy, who is
no longer with us (in case anyone is wondering, although names may not be allowed in print, it was Gary)
We were in Kings square, handing out sausage rolls and coffee, and suddenly a huge seagull swooped down
and flew off with his sausage roll ( paper bag and all). I've never seen anyone respond so quickly, and move
so fast. He ran after it at great speed, and as it tried to fly higher, he jumped on a bench and ran straight
across it. I'm happy to say he was so relieved to save his lunch! So i guess the food is pretty important too!"

John 13:34, NLT: "So now I am giving you a new commandment: Love each other. Just as I have
loved you, you should love each other."
1 Corinthians 13:1-13. 13 "If I speak in the tongues of mortals and of angels, but do not have love, I
am a noisy gong or a clanging cymbal."

We have been chosen for the new Asda Foundation Green Token Scheme.
Voting  runs until midnight 31st July.

You can vote every 7 days, it takes just as second to do- PLEASE CLICK
HERE TO VOTE and we will receive either a £500 or £200 donation.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

Thank you to the churches who have supported us this year.

Our financial year ends on 30th June so I wanted to thank each of the 24 churches that have
supported us with financial gifts this year, it is really, really appreciated, especially when it has
been such a tough year for churches as well. We haven't got space to list all of them but we
sincerely thank them all.

We always welcome gifts and prayers from churches and hopefully soon will be able to restart
visiting churches, as well as schools, organisations and businesses, to talk about our mission
and our work, as well as holding events once again.

https://www.asda.com/green-tokens/store?store=4615


If you are able to support us
financially in any way it would
be appreciated. Please click

here to find direct links to
give a  donation to our work
or scan the QR codes below

 
Or why not organise a
fundraising event or

challenge - we can help with
info sharing and sponsor

forms etc. Contact
kevin@gloscitymission.org.uk

 

Razors
Deodorant
Shaving gel/foam
Sun tan lotion (small)
Wet wipes

Boxer shorts s-m-l (new)
Trainers
Joggers s-m-l
Shorts s-m-l (mens/ladies)
Mens T shirts  s-m-l  
Baseball caps
New water bottles                                              

DONATIONS
We are now accepting donations again at our Revive Coffee House in the Eastgate
Shopping Centre. Revive is open Wednesdays to Saturdays. If you have a large
donation that you wish to offer at other times then please contact
elaine@gloscitymission.org.uk and we will arrange something. Please visit our
website to find up to date information about what items we need - CLICK HERE
At the moment the items that we need are;
 Toiletries

Clothing

https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
https://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/how-you-can-help


YOU CAN BUY A WHOLE RANGE OF

T-SHIRTS AND HOODIES  IN

DIFFERENT COLOURS AND SIZES

AND ALL PROFITS GO TO OUR WORK

IN OUR ONLINE SHOP

WE HAVE LAUNCHED SOME NEW

DESIGNS. COME AND HAVE A LOOK

ESPECIALLY IF YOU LIKE FOOTBALL,

RUGBY OR CRICKET.

 DESIGNS ARE AVAILABLE IN A WIDE

RANGE OF COLOURS AND AS T-

SHIRTS OR HOODIES. 

PLUS YOU GET TO SHARE THE GOOD

NEWS OF JESUS AND START

CONVERSATIONS!

 

WWW.GLOSCITYMISSION.ORG.UK/SHOP

 

 
 

http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/SHOP


 
Admin Address - Gloucester City Mission, Southgate House, 

Southgate Street, Gloucester GL1 1UB
Registered Charity Number 1115780, Company Number 5830147

admin@gloscitymission.org.uk      01452 687735

We are often contacted by churches or individuals who have come

across someone rough sleeping in or near their grounds. If this happens

please use the Street Link App or website. 

It is really quick and easy and alerts the Council and the P3 Outreach

team about the person. More often than not the rough sleeper is already

known however this isn't always the case. It is quick, free and easy to

and will be the quickest way for that person to be offered support.
 The GCM Team

Kevin Howie - General Manager  kevin@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Neil Parmenter- Operations Manager neil@gloscitymission.org.uk

Sue Dalton - Administrator admin@gloscitymission.org.uk

Paula Keeper  - Project Worker (Outreach) paula@gloscitymission.org.uk

Louise Mackenzie - Project Worker (Catering) louise@gloscitymission.org.uk

Elaine Mather - Project Worker (Restore and Volunteers)

elaine@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Karen Williams - Revive Coffee House Supervisor karen@gloscitymission.org.uk

Jayne Brett - Restore and Revive Coffee House Staff

Darren Bennett - Revive Coffee House Staff

Mike Curtis - Chaplain
 Please take a few minutes to have a

look at our website
www.gloscitymission.org.uk
Also click and follow us on

 
Prayer List

As well as praying for GCM's clients, volunteers and staff please also hold these groups in your
prayers. To add someone to the prayer list please email GCMprayer1@gmail.com

- All at GCM as we continue to respond to and meet the challenges that are being faced;
- Our Outreach teams;
- Luke and Claire for their continued recovery
- We give thanks that Maggsy was found safe,
- All frontline and key workers;
- Church Leaders;
- The Alpha course participants;
- The Revive Coffee House
- Our volunteers

http://www.twitter.com/gloucestercm
http://www.facebook.com/gloscitymission
http://www.instagram.com/gloscitymission
http://www.linkedin.com/gloscitymission
https://www.streetlink.org.uk/
http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/

